
You Can Make a Difference
League members are active in their communities, bringing to
our  attention  instances  of  anti-Catholic  bigotry.  They
personally  undertake  action  themselves,  voicing  their
opinions. And they have been successful. One example involves
a syndicated cartoon which shows the three Magi going to visit
the Baby Jesus. One of the shepherds says, “Wait…aren’t we
just  encouraging  these  teen-age  pregnancies?”  Many  people
complained  to  Connecticut’s  New  Britain  Herald,  one  of
numerous newspapers that printed this cartoon. The newspaper
issued an apology on its editorial page. Individuals can make
a  difference;  letter  writing  is  an  important  avenue  of
expressing one’s opinion. Keep up the good work!
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